


THE LUNCH BASKET FOR HUNGRY CHILDREN – is provided this week by Geoff and Heather Higginson to 

the Glory of God. 

 

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND, but with a difference! - ANNUAL METAL RECYCLING EVENT 

The difference: no 500 lb car engines nor donations of massive very heavy pieces. In an abundance of 

caution; we MUST protect the 70+ & 80+ year-olds who are the vast majority of those who manage all the 

lifting for this event. We shall continue to collect: 

all gauge & length of electrical cord & all kinds of metal that cannot be recycled through your regular 

waste/recycle collection. Watch for a Fall date: likely November. Contact: anne_schreck@shaw.ca 

 

 

THE LUNCH BASKET FOR HUNGRY CHILDREN  provides funding for lunches to five single Mothers and nine 

children.  Please help support these families by choosing a 2021 date (see chart below) to support these 

families and have a dedication in the weekly E Pulse.  Email or phone Darlene W. or Barb G. with your 

dedication.  The suggested donation of $60 can be made by e-transfer, the Donation Station, or by 

dropping off a cheque in the mailbox at the church office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JULY                  

11 Betty-Ann and Ian Bainbridge 

18 Don Boyd and Patti Thorne 

25 Kathy Chambers 

• We are LIVE STREAMING our Sunday Worship. 

• Please join us on the Parish website or Facebook page at 10am on Sunday. 

• Also we have a Family, Youth and Children Time each Sunday that is generally posted to 

Facebook and the Website on Saturday. 

• Visits to the church are possible, but we please ask that you make an 

            appointment  (604.535.8841) so we can keep a record  

• Should you wish to visit the church in order to pray privately you are welcome to do so, but please 

call ahead to let the Office know of your plans. 

• To access the online Service: Log onto the Church’s website: www.stmarkbc.org Go to the 

page that opens, click on where it says: “St. Mark Ocean Park Online Sunday Worship 

Services” alternatively you can use this link:  

tinyurl.com/St-Mark-Online-Video-Channel 

OR 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W8dCqYrh-8E  

• If you would like to watch or listen to some of our older Services you may go into the archives 

of your YouTube services through our Parish website at: www.stmarkbc.org 
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Thank you to those who have made donations for our flowers. 
Below are charts for June, July and August. If you would like to offer flowers for the sanctuary those months, in 

Memory of a Loved One, in Thanksgiving for a birthday or Anniversary we would very much appreciate it. The Altar 

Guild is willing to purchase the flowers and have them arranged. 

 

Please contact Kathryn Smith at 604-560-1455 or e-mail hkmasmith@shaw.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE NAME 

July 11 Sue Foley-Currie 

Margot McDermott 

July 18 Brenda Horner 

July 25 Barb Grantham 

August 1 John and Dorothy Mash 

August 8  

August 15  

August 22 Douglas and Pam Brown 

August 29  
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